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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Firstly, I hope that this email finds you and your families well.  
 
I also hope that you have been able to either get online to access the learning or utilise 
the printed packs provided to specific year groups. Going forward, we plan to provide 
work via our website.  This is being developed by teaching staff at the Academy and 
will be ready for use after the Easter break.  
 
There has been a lot of rumour and conjecture around GCSE and A-level results.  In a 
similar way to schools nationally, we are interpreting the latest guidance from the 
Department of Education regarding how grades for students will be calculated. We will 
keep you updated with developments as they come to us. 

What we do know is that the government will be calculating grades for students based 
on a range of factors, some of which will be out of our control. Please be rest assured 
that we will do all we can to ensure students are given the grades they deserve. We do 
know that this grade will not be solely based on teacher predictions and therefore we 
are unable to tell you what those grades will be until they are released to students. 
This is planned for late July. 

For students in years 11 and 13, we encourage them to continue working specifically 
on subjects that they wish to go on and study in their next steps of education. We also 
know that students may take an exam later in the year if they do not feel that the grade 
awarded in the summer truly reflects the grade that they would have received. 

All that is left to say from me is, keep yourselves safe, have a good, if not unusual 
Easter break and I look forward to seeing and hearing from you soon. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Gary Carlile 
Principal 
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